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Sending Church 

C.P. 165 Avenida Amazonas 
Rondonópolis, MT 78700-970 

Brasil, South America 
704-434-6152 

Jeremy@BrazilforChrist.net 

Maranatha Baptist Church 
413 Polkville Road 
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704-284-0158 

WWNTBM 
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Kings Mountain, NC 28086 
704-730-1440 

Mission Agency 

 
Bethany, Levi, Judah, Allie 

 

Now unto Him that is able to do 
exceeding abundantly above all 

that we ask or think… Eph. 3:20 

Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Family News.  Thank you so much for your prayers and words of encouragement 
over these past few months as we have been concentrating on Esther’s health.  At 
her last doctor’s appointment, the doctor said that according to all the lab work she 
looks like a normal, healthy person. We are encouraged and very thankful for the 
progress she has made, but ask that you pray that she would be able to stay in 
remission for many years to come.  
 
Jeremy had the privilege of baptizing our three oldest children at our home church 
in North Carolina!  Although they each trusted Christ some time ago, our oldest, 
Allie, was terrified to go under the water.  When she gained the courage to follow 
the Lord in believer’s baptism, both Bethany and Judah followed her lead.  What a 
joy to see our children desiring to follow the Lord.   
 
Church News.  The church plant in Brazil continues to go well as our coworkers are 
there continuing the work. They have recently started a Thursday night meeting for 
the preteens and teens that have been faithful to Sunday School. It has been exciting 
to hear about how the LORD has been working in their hearts. 
 
Future Plans.  We have reserved our flights for our return to Rondonópolis, Brazil 
on August 29th.  After these past months of uncertainty with Esther’s health, we are 
rejoicing that God is enabling us to return to our home and work in Brazil.  God 
has been so good to us, and we can only be thankful for His grace which He so 
abundantly and freely has given.   
 
Please Pray. 
     ...that God would prepare the hearts of those to whom we will minister. 
     …for the salvation of Brazilians in Rondonópolis. 
     …that God would raise up laborers and leaders that the church may be 
        established and strengthened. 
     ...that God would lead us and grant us wisdom in the work. 
     …for continued health and strength for Esther. 
 
The work that we endeavor to do, in many ways, is dependent upon you who 
support and pray for us.  Please know that we are thankful for your many sacrifices, 
both of your time praying and of your finances.   
 
With Grateful Hearts, 

Jeremy and Esther Lockhart 

 


